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MINUTES OF THE HOUSE AGING AND LONG TERM CARE COMMITTEE

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Bob Bethell at 12:00 p.m. on February 18, 2009, at the Rail
of the Capitol.

There was a quorum of members present.

Chairman Bethell called a meeting at the Rail to discuss problems with an amendment to  HB 2297 -
Geriatric medicine; approved postgraduate training program for KU medical school and doctor of
osteopathy loan programs. This was a conceptual amendment offered by Representative Flaharty and
passed out favorably at the Aging and Long Term Care Committee meeting held the previous day.  

Chairman Bethell told the members that the amendment had drafting difficulties due to curriculum issues. 
Chairman Bethell made a motion to remove the amendment to HB 2297, seconded by
Representative Hill.  The motion carried.

The meeting adjourned at 12:05 p.m.


